Marchese, Deborah

From: McArdle, Heath

Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 4:17 PM

To: Jeffrey Begovich

Cc: Scott, Jimmy; Hinton, Joseph; Marchese, Deborah
Subject: N. Hancock Road

Jeff,

A couple of things that didn’t come up today, that we have questions about.

The change order for the signal that was related to Addendum #6, came in at an amount of $15000.00, Lake County
reviewed the information and felt the amount should be $1700.00, what is the status of this change order.

Secondly, the recent TCD directional bore for the mast arm at the existing Old 50 and Hancock Road signal is showing
some settling on the south side, when that area is reworked will need additional compaction for this area.

Finally, the question was asked to Pospiech, when milling would take place for the project. Pospiech couldn’t give a date
at this time. Lake County will need 48 hours notice when this work will occur.

Heath M. Mertrdle

Construction Inspector Il
Lake County Public Works
Road Operations

323 N. Sinclair Avenue
P.0. Box 7800

Tavares, FL 32778
352-253-9023 Office
352-516-4370 Cell



